
• 18.07.2022 CONDUCTED SEMINAR ON WOMEN'S SAFETY 
 
 

 
 
 



BON SECOURS ARTS AND SCIENCE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 
(Affiliated to Mother Teresa Women’s University) 

Madurai Road, Begambur (P.O), Dindigul-624002 
 
 

A REPORT ON WOMEN SAFETY 

The English Department of Our College commemorated the One Day Seminar on 

Women Safety on 18.07.2022 at 1.30pm at Auditorium. Ms.T.Karthika Assistant Professor, 

Department of English, welcomed the gathering. The Chief Guests Mrs.Muthulakshmi, 

Inspector of Police, and Mrs.Vanitha, Sub- Inspector of Police of this Session, were honoured 

by Our Honourable In charge Principal and Rev.Sr.Joseph Celine, Secretary of our College. 

Presidential speech rendered by our Principal Rev.Sr.Sirumalar, felicitation were given by 

Rev.Sr.Amali Pushpam, the Vice Principal of the College. 

 
The Chief Guests Mrs.Muthulakshmi, Inspector of Police, Spoke a lot on Women 

Safety and the wonders, that women can do in a male dominated society and take a courage to 

over come the challenges and Mrs.Vanitha, Sub- Inspector of Police, uttered the usage of 

Mobile Phone and problems due to sharing of images to unknown Persons. It was an eye opener 

for all who attended the programme as to realize the Women Safty and potentially mighty 

wants. The Programme was ended with vote of thanks rendered by Ms.M.Vennila, Head, 

Department of English. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


